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Good Morning Ms. Ziegler,
 
It is unfortunate that you did not make the effort last night to speak to the Stadium Authority
Board directly to elaborate on your concerns about their adoption of the Stadium Authority’s
conflict of interest code. The Board Members had many questions that remained unanswered
due to the Management Company’s failure to send a representative to explain your last-
minute request for a continuance.
 
In order to hear the 49ers’ “side of the story”, however, the Board continued their
consideration of the resolution for two weeks with the direction that you provide a response
to my May 5, 2020 email. I had hoped that if you had responded within the past 7 months, it
would have provided us with an opportunity to have a “meaningful discussion” of the 49ers’
concerns in plenty of time to allow the Board to act.
 
Hopefully you or someone in the 49ers’ organization watched the Board’s discussion and is
aware of the deadlines for providing the Board with feedback on your concerns.
 
I invite you and Ms. Gordon to set up a time for us to discuss how best to get the appropriate
Management Company officials in compliance with their obligations to file Form 700s in
accordance with California law.
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.
 
Brian Doyle | City Attorney
City Attorney’s Office 
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
D: 408.615.2234 | F: 408.249.7846

 
 
 

From: Ruthann Ziegler <rziegler@rzieglerlaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 3:53 PM
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
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Cc: Mayor and Council <MAYORANDCOUNCIL@SantaClaraCA.gov>; Deanna Santana
<DSantana@SantaClaraCA.gov>; Brian Doyle <BDoyle@SantaClaraCA.gov>; Gordon, Hannah
<hannah.gordon@49ers.com>
Subject: Forty Niners Management Company Public Comment: Santa Clara Stadium Authority-
Agenda Item 2.K- January 26, 2021 meeting
 
Attached please find public comment on behalf of the Forty Niners Management Company
regarding Agenda Item 2.K on the January 26, 2021 agenda of the Stadium Authority.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Ruthann G. Ziegler
Attorney at Law
 
Law Office of Ruthann G. Ziegler
3308 El Camino Avenue
Suite 300, #427
Sacramento, CA 95821
916-330-3170
rziegler@rzieglerlaw.com
https://www.rzieglerlaw.com/
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